
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2019 11:57 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: NIEF course 

 

Steve  

 

Back from the course which was great.  

 

I went in my official capacity to Florence, Al. from 3-8Nov for the NIEF course and all expenses 

paid by the FBI.  

Explosives Technician 

 

 

Chicago Police Bomb Squad 
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